
 
Appeal Regarding the Murder of Gleen ‘Glen’ WOLFFE 

 

 
 

43 year old Gleen Wolffe was employed as a labourer working in the 
City of Hamilton. He lived alone in the Sandy’s parish area. He had a 
son and he maintained close relationships with him, his son’s mother 

and his own mother. He was an openly homosexual man. 
 

Gleen’s family became concerned about his failure to contact them 
since Thursday, 11th November 1999. They went to his home on 

Heathcote Hill in Sandy’s parish on Wednesday 17th November and 
found him stabbed to death. There was no sign of forced entry. His 
car was found on Union Street in Pembroke. Gleen was last seen at 
work on Wednesday 10th November. The 11th was a national holiday. 

Unusually he failed to turn up for work on Friday, 12th November. 
 

An active investigation into the murder of Gleen WOLFFE is ongoing. 
Police are appealing for anyone with any information about his 
murder including anyone who may have seen Gleen on or after 
Thursday 11th November 1999; or anyone who may have heard 

anything suspicious in the Heathcote Hill area between 11th & 17th 
November 1999 to contact the Serious Crime Unit on 299-4315 or the 

confidential Crime Stoppers hotline on 1-800-623-8477. 
 

Information received will be treated in confidence. 


